UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICES

December 18, 2024

то	The AJHS community
FROM	(Sgd) Maria Nenita L. Salcedo, MD Head Physician, University Health Services-Junior High School
SUBJECT	Christmas Break Reminder SY 2024-2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The University Health Services - Junior High School sends you warm greetings for the Christmas season and a gentle reminder for those who have not yet complied with the requirements of your son for his BluPHR. **We will be extending the deadline to January 8, 2025.**

- Activation of your child/ward's <u>Blu Personal Health Record (BluPHR) for Grade 7</u> and transferee students
- Updating your child's/ward's <u>Blu Personal Health Record (BluPHR) for Grade 8, 9</u> and 10 students.

Enjoy the Yuletide season, but please remember to take health and safety measures, particularly when traveling, in busy crowded areas, and at parties or get-togethers.

For students who will get sick this December, strict safety health precautions and/or isolation are advised. Please consult your doctors for assessment and management, as the JHS Health Services clinic will be temporarily closed during the break. We will be resuming services on January 6, 2025.

For those who will be sick towards the end of the year-end and start of the new year, from December 30, 2024 to January 5, 2025 onwards, they will need to pass by the JHS Arrupe Clinic before proceeding to their classroom and joining their class on January 6, 2025 to get their Clinic Permit-to-Join Class Slip. However, for those who are able to secure a medical certificate from their private physician/pediatrician (giving them clearance to join onsite classes on January 6, 2025), they may submit it via this Google

form: <u>Permit-to-Join Class January 6, 2025</u> until January 5, 2025. We will honor your doctor's medical clearances and allow your son to join his class on January 6, 2025.

We are sending the latest JHS Health Advisory sent last December 13, 2024, for your guidance, <u>HEALTH ADVISORY Dec 2024 AJHS Health Services</u>.

We pray for everyone's safety and wellness during this Christmas break. And may the holiday season bring along love and happiness to you and your families.

Stay safe and God bless.	
Thank you.	
Prepared by:	Noted by:
(Sgd) Maria Nenita L. Salcedo, MD JHS-OHS Head Physician	(Sgd) Perfecto R. Guerrero III AJHS AP for Administration
Approved by:	
(Sgd) Norman Dennis E. Marquez, MD University Physician	(Sgd) Genalyn S. Sanvictores AJHS Principal